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ENERGY AND MINERAL
ENGINEERING
Admission Requirements
Applicants apply for admission to the program via the Graduate School
application for admission (https://gradschool.psu.edu/graduate-
admissions/how-to-apply/). Requirements listed here are in addition to
Graduate Council policies listed under GCAC-300 Admissions Policies
(https://gradschool.psu.edu/graduate-education-policies/).

Scores for the Graduate Record Examinations (GRE) are required for
admission. The best-qualified applicants will be accepted by the Energy
and Mineral Engineering graduate program up to the number of spaces
available for new students.

Admission to the Energy and Mineral Engineering graduate program is
competitive. Entering students must hold a bachelor's degree in a science
or engineering discipline, unless they are admitted to the Integrated
Undergraduate-Graduate (IUG) program. Students with 3.00 or better (out
of 4.00) junior/senior cumulative grade-point averages and appropriate
course backgrounds will be considered for admission. Exceptions to
the minimum 3.00 grade-point average may be made for students with
special backgrounds, abilities, and interests, at the program’s discretion.
Letters of recommendation and an applicant's statement of purpose are
also required.

The language of instruction at Penn State is English. English proficiency
test scores (TOEFL/IELTS) may be required for international applicants.
See GCAC-305 Admission Requirements for International Students
(https://gradschool.psu.edu/graduate-education-policies/gcac/
gcac-300/gcac-305-admission-requirements-international-students/) for
more information.
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